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 Dated, 23rd March 2020 
                 

Notification for Postponement of PUBDET-2020 
 

In line with the necessary measures adopted by the 

State Government for combating the spread of 

COVID-19, West Bengal Joint Entrance Examinations 

Board has decided to postpone the PUBDET-2020 

examination for admission into various 

Undergraduate Courses of the Presidency University 

which was scheduled on 11.04.2020 and 12.04.2020. 

The revised schedule will be announced in due course. 

 
 

 
 

 

           Sd/- 

               Chairman  

 

 


